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March 18, 2022 
Council 43, LEC Update 

 
 
Dear Fellow Flight Attendants, 
The following are items of interest in the coming days and weeks. 
 
Vacation Donation and Volunteer Drive 
We have several Flight Attendants in need of vacation to help cover their medical 
insurance while they are out from work due to medical needs and personal challenges.  
For more information, please go to the IFS website.  If you enter “vacation donation” in 
the search bar, it will link you to the on-line application to donate vacation days for the 
respective Flight Attendants.  You will also see an alternating banner for a “Be the 
Match” Drive on March 24 and March 26, 2022.  Thank you for your ongoing support for 
our Flight Attendant Brothers, Sisters and their loved ones. 
 
National Group Protection (NGP) In-Person Visit 
National Group Protection (NGP) representatives will be in our Crew Resource Office 
(CRO) from April 6 - 9 and April 17 – 21.  Although we have not finalized the times for 
each day, we are working with NGP and will keep you apprised.   
 
We know that many of you have had questions and/or would like to enroll in these 
optional plans offered through the AFA’s relationship with NGP. Thank you for your 
patience as NGP worked to schedule dates around the State’s COVID-19 Vaccination 
restrictions. 
 
Collective Bargaining Agreement – Mobilizing Outreach Board (MOB)  
This April marks the second anniversary of our 2020 CBA (a.k.a. Contract).  Our 
Mobilizing Outreach Board (MOB) members will be in the lounge to highlight our 
upcoming wage increases while speaking to the importance of our hard-fought Contract.  
They will be in the lounge during different times through the first week of April. 
 
Finally, thank you.  We know that it has been a difficult 2+ years not just due to the 
pandemic, but with all that is going on both in and out of work.  Our Leadership 
appreciates your continued kokua for our passengers and peers.  Your professionalism, 
hospitality and resolve is greatly appreciated by all. 
 
 
In Solidarity, 
Jaci-Ann, Kahea, Kerri 
and the Entire Council 43 Leadership 


